
  Help support HUTT ST Centre 

                         
Donate a can (or two) of food to help those 

currently experiencing homelessness. 
Parents -Look for the box with the big pink label that will be placed in the front office.  

Students - Look for the boxes with the big pink labels that will be placed in your year level area. 

Staff - Look for the box with the big pink labels that will be placed in the staff room.   
 

This collection is being managed by 4W as part of our Problem Solving lessons.     Thanks 


